
HC DrugFree is keeping Howard County
In the KNOW!!!

Thank you, Howard County! 
Because of YOU...

HC DrugFree's drive-thru site collected 
1,211.5 lbs of medication 

in 4 hours on Saturday, October 24

Pictured above: MD Lt. Governor Boyd Rutherford, Wilde Lake Village Board
Chair Kevin McAliley, HC DrugFree Executive Director Joan Webb
Scornaienchi and Howard County Executive Calvin Ball in the Wilde Lake
Village Center parking lot

https://twitter.com/hcdrugfree
https://www.facebook.com/HCdrugfree/
http://www.hcdrugfree.org/donate


Pictured above: HC DrugFree Board of Directors working hard to serve the
community. Executive Director Joan Webb Scornaienchi, Board Member Harsh
Patel and Board Treasurer Dr. Andrew Angelino with the Howard County
General Hospital

Pictured above: 1,211.5 lbs of medication in 43 white bins 
Not included in medication weight, our sharps collection filled 26 red bins



Pictured bright and early to help with set up and get to their post: Gina
McGuinness with her son representing Bonnie Branch Middle School and PTA

Thank You...
As always, medications were guarded and transported by the Howard County
Police Department and the Drug Enforcement Administration. Thank you
for keeping our community safe throughout the year!

Thank you to the elected officials working hard at our event: Lt. Governor
Boyd Rutherford, County Executive Calvin Ball, Delegate Terri Hill, Wilde Lake
Village Board Chair Kevin McAliley, Howard County Board of Education (BOE)
Vice Chair Vicky Cutroneo and former BOE member Ellen Flynn Giles.

A special thank you to the Howard County Health Department for your
continuous financial support and generous partnership throughout the years. 

Thank you to the Howard County General Hospital and especially Dr.
Andrew Angelino for coordinating the sharps collection for many years!

Thank you to Howard County Public School System represented by Mr.
James LeMon and all the amazing PTAs/PTSAs representatives joining us. 

Thank you to the Howard County State's Attorney's Office for partnering
with us on a variety of activities.

Thank you to Wegmans in Columbia, David's Natural Market and Bagel Bin
in the Wilde Lake Village Center for donating. 

We extend a special thank you to Stephano and his team at The UPS Store in
the Wilde Lake Village Center. You take good care of HC DrugFree throughout
the year and support this event as we invade your entrance space.  

Last but not least, thank you to HC DrugFree's Teen Advisory Council and



their parents for working these events and being part of the HC DrugFree
family.

More photos will be shared in newsletters and on our website in the coming
week(s). 

We'll be back again in 6 months on the DEA's next national Take Back Day.
Until then, Mind Your Meds!

For more information, contact
Joan Webb Scornaienchi, Executive Director

HC DrugFree
5305 Village Center Drive, Suite 206

Wilde Lake Village Center
Columbia, MD 21044

443-325-0040
Info@hcdrugfree.org
www.hcdrugfree.org

http://www.hcdrugfree.org

